tim.begley@crossvilletn.gov

From: tim.begley@crossvilletn.gov

Sent: Monday, July 6, 2020 10:34 AM

To: ‘Claude Clark'

Subject: RE: Crossville Drainage

Attachments: 20200219 PUC Quote for repairs Bojangles.pdf; TDOT Plan showing the Drainage in the area of
Bojangles.pdf

Mr. Clark,

| have discussed the issue and attached quote with the City Manager and make the following offer on the behalf of the
City of Crossville and contingent on the City Council’s approval:

The City will allow PUC to replace the storm drainage pipe from junction box to junction box (shown in green on the
attached drawing) while under contract with Bojangles and the City will reimburse Bojangles $15,475 which is half of the
base quote minus the “Site Lighting $1,000” line item. The City will also work with PUC in coordinating a storage area
and or disposal area for the excavated materials.

Should you need any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Thanks,

Tim Begley
Director of Engineering
City of Crossville

From: Claude Clark <cclark@bojangles.com>
Sent: Monday, July 6, 2020 8:13 AM

To: tim.begley@crossvilletn.gov

Subject: RE: Crossville Drainage

Please send me the recap of your proposal please.

Claude Clark
Bojangles' Restaurants Inc.
704-940-8669

From: tim.begley@crossvilletn.gov <tim.begley@crossvilletn.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, June 23, 2020 10:27 AM

To: Claude Clark <cclark@bojangles.com>

Subject: Crossville Drainage

Mr. Clark,
The line shown in green on the attached drawing is the collapsed pipe. The google image shows our best guess location
of the blind junction box in red.

Thanks,

Tim Begley
Director of Engineering
City of Crossville
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